
 

 

24th June 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Class-Based Staffing: Academic Year 2016 -17 
 
Unbelievably we’re at that time of year again when we’re organising classes and staffing for next year. 
We have a number of staff returning from maternity leave that will be taking up class teacher positions 
(some have already returned to school) including: Natalie Hickman, Louisa Hall and Khadijah Iqbal. 
Ozma Ahmed and Jaweria Maqsood will also be returning to TA roles within the Autumn term. 
 
As you will already be aware from a letter written by Deborah Howard prior to her starting her maternity 
leave, we have also seconded a Deputy Head, Sarah Turner, to further strengthen our the leadership 
team in September. 
 
As you will also be aware we will be having an additional Year 6 class as we finally move to being a 
three-form entry school from Reception to Year 6. We have not had to recruit a new teacher due to the 
number of returning members of staff from maternity leave. As a result of this we have had to make 
some minor organisational changes to where year groups will now be located. Please see reverse for 
class based staffing for next year. 
 
We have set up a number of transition afternoons for the children (29/6/16 and 7/7/16) to get to know 
their new teachers, the final transition afternoon (13/7/16) will be an opportunity for parents to join 
their children in class with their new teacher. A separate letter will go out about transition afternoon 
arrangements. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support. For me personally it has 
been quite a roller-coaster first year since arriving at Oswald Road back in September, although I have 
thoroughly enjoyed all the opportunities and experiences and am really looking forward to building on 
these next year.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Jon Beisly 
 
Acting Headteacher 
 
 
 



 

 

Year 
Group 

Which room 
will they be 

in? 

Teacher From 
which 

class? 

Teaching Assistants 
 

Phase Leader 

Nursery Stay the same Khadijah Iqbal 
Natalie Glendon 

n/a Carol Lavin 
Kassandra Simpson 

Sunny Gandhi  

Laura Tracanna 

Reception FS2AW Sophie Roberts 
 

n/a Kelly Nash 
 

FS2JD Laura Tracanna  
(EYFS Phase 

Leader) 

n/a Kym Harman 

FS2SR Fiona Walker n/a Rose Fagi-Hassan 

Year 1 1HC Hayley Craven 

 

FS2AW Louise Trundle 

 

Jen Dyson 

1KG Louisa Hall 

 

FS2JD Chris Hearnshaw (PT) 

Karen Whittick (PT) 

1LT Laura Thomas FS2SR Sonia Naveed 
 

Year 2 2SF Natalie Hickman / 

Helen Savage 

1KG Linzi Caradine 

Shirley Jones (PT) 
Julia Wilson (PT) 

 
2KW Kathryn Whalley 1LT 

2FW Jen Dyson (Y1/2 

Phase Leader) 

1HC 

Year 3 3SG Sharon Griffin 
 

2SF Y3/4 Phase TAs 
Lizzie Wiles 

Nina D’Silva 

Alex Cairns 
Ozma Ahmed (PT) 

Rashmina Mullick (PT) 
 

Jen Beech 

3CD Kelly Grant 

 

2KW 

3SE Satnam Singh / 

Leanne Eldridge  

2FW 

Year 4 6JB Jen Beech (Y3/4 
Phase Leader) 

3CD 

6CK Luke McDonagh 3SG 

4SM Sarah Millward 3SE 

Year 5 5WM Donna Wealleans / 

Danielle McArdle 

4KR Y5/6 Phase TAs 

Yasmin Atif 
Laura Taylor 

Juliet Ashton 
Lynne Lowe 

 

Chris Keeley 

5PS Paul Salisbury 4LM 

4LM Channi Davis 4SM 

Year 6 Intervention 

Classroom 

Chris Keeley (Y5/6 

Phase Leader) 

5PS 

4KR Kat Rowe 5WM 

5NG Natalie Gomez 5NG 

(PT) Part Time 


